
Jonathan Rickner, CLS
Managing Director

January 1, 2022

To: Ultrachem Customers 

This letter is to certify the following:

All products marketed by Ultrachem are wholly manufactured in the United States of America at our 
facility in New Castle, Delaware.

Lubricants manufactured by Ultrachem do not contain any of the (224) materials on the REACh 
substances of very high concern (SVHC) list. Also, all appropriate materials shipping into the EU 
have been pre-registered within the allotted times forecast and will be registered within the times 

forecast mandated by the European Legislation. 

Lubricants manufactured by Ultrachem, Inc. do not contain any European Union RoHS 3.0 
regulated substances. None of the following materials are present in any of Ultrachem’s products: 

Mercury, Lead, Cadmium, Hexavalent Chromium, Polybrominated Biphenyls and Polybrominated 

Diphenyl Ethers, Di-(2-ethylhexyl) phthalates, Butyl benzyl phthalates, Di-n-butyl phthalates, and/or 
Diisobutyl Phthalates.

All raw materials used in Ultrachem formulations are listed or exempt fom the following inventory 
lists: 

TSCA
DSL
EINECS/ELINCS

Ultrachem products do not contain any persistent organic pollutants (POPs).

Best Regards, 
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